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November 2016 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3) 2nd grade to 

Historical Society 

6:30PM PTSA  

Meeting 

7:00PM 4th grade 

orchestra @ WEAC 

4)2nd grade to 

Historical Society 

7PM  Junior 

Achievement YMCA 

5 

6 7 8 9)2 Hour late start 10)10:30 AM 

Veterans Day Lunch 

11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 
7:00 PM 5-8th 

grade Orchestra @ 

WEAC 

18) Picture Re-

takes 

6:30PM PTSA  

Turkey Bingo 

19 

20 21 22 23)All day  

inflatables 

24)No School 25)No School 26 

27 28 29 30    

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Dec. 1st PTSA 6:30PM 

Dec. 23rd No School 

Dec. 26-Jan 2nd No School 



Board Game Afternoons 

Wednesday Afternoons: 

Nov 9 & Dec 14 

3:30 - 5:00 p.m. 

 

Xbox 360, Wii, PS4... know any of these games? Of course you do! In this age of technology, almost all kids play video games or 

computer games and I bet they are pretty cool but what about games which don't have or need a screen or a mouse or a remote 

control or even electricity? The library has been adding several board games to our collection so we are calling all board gamers to 

join us this fall to play traditional board games and enjoy refreshments. Please feel free to bring your own board games. No reason 

to be bored this fall! This program is recommended for K - 6th grade, so bring a friend or two! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a Scoliosis Screening for 5th grade girls the 1st 

week in December.  The school nurse will be screening the 

girls during gym class.  If there are any  

concerns parents will be notified. This is a screening  

recommended by The Minnesota Department of Health. 





WILLMAR PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 
 

 Children's Book Club 

 

Tuesday, November 1; 

4:00 - 5:00 p.m. 

For children in 2nd - 6th grade. The book for November is The BFG by Roald Dahl. Have you seen the movie the BFG? Which is 

better the book or the movie? 

The Big Friendly Giant is no ordinary bone-crunching giant. He is far too nice and it's lucky for Sophie that he is. If she had been 

carried off by any of the other giants she would have been breakfast. When Sophie hears that the giants are headed to England to 

steal some little children, she and the BFG decide they must stop them once and for all. Activities, book discussion along with 

snacks will be provided. 

Lego Club 

Wednesday, Nov 2; 

4:00 - 5:00 p.m. 

 

For children 2nd - 6th grade. Join us to make some wonderful Lego creations. The sky is the limit for your imagination. You will 

create a new structure each time that will may be put on display. Legos are provided for this club. No registration is necessary. 

The start of the Lego Club was made possible with a Maker Grant from the SAMMIE office in Marshall. If you have any Legos 

that you would like to donate, please contact the library 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VG5MtenlP-A


PTSA MEETINGS 

 
October 6th 6:30PM 

November 3rd 6:30PM 

December 1st 6:30PM 

January 5th 6:30PM 

     February 2nd 6:30PM 

                                      March 2nd 6:30PM 

April 6th 6:30PM 

May 4th 6:30PM 

                                    

WE NEED YOUR HELP.  WE ARE VERY LOW ON MEM-

BERS AND EVERYONE IS WELCOME.  PLEASE CONSID-

ER JOINING PTSA.  COME TO OUR November 3rd  

MEETING AND SEE WHAT IT’S ALL ABOUT.  WE 

WOULD LOVE TO HAVE YOU AS PART OF OUR TEAM 


